

March 31, 2017

Joe and Sarah Hlavaty 3126 Castlewood Circle Pollock Pines, CA 95726

Dear Joe and Sarah:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generous donation of 15 yoga mats that will be used to benefit our LEAD classrooms at Gold Trail and Silva Valley. We look forward to putting the mats to good use in benefitting our students.

We are dedicated to providing excellence in education for our students, and your generosity will help the Special Services department achieve that mission.

Your donation is deeply appreciated, thank you again for thinking of EDCOE!

Sincerely,

Amy Andersen

any and

Executive Director, Special Services

530.295.2275

cc: Susan Carney, Board of Education Recording Secretary